
Please join us for a fun night 

with our new Math and  

Movement mats, Sumdog, 

math fun with candy, and 

much more.       
  

Students in grades PK-6 can join us 

from 6-7 p.m. October 9 in the            

High School Gymnasium and  

Cafeteria. 

NO RSVP is required. Just show up 

and be ready for fun! 

Don’t forget to wear your            

crazy socks for even more fun!!!! 

 


